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There has also been media coverage of some safety issues on site, and I am pleased to advise that following 

a constructive and positive meeting with the HSE last week, the HSE confirmed the appropriateness of our 

engineering and administration controls, particularly for electrical safety. Whilst the publicised stand down 

by our electrical contractor has lost some time over the past weeks, this can be managed within the 

timelines for completing the commissioning and MCA related issues as above. 

Yours sincerely, 

David Tydeman 

Chief Executive Officer 
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